
AIRD & BERLIS LLp 

Barristers and Solicitors 

Scott A. Stoll 
Direct: 416.865.4703 

E-mail: sstoll@airdberlis.com  

March 21, 2011 

BY EMAIL AND COURIER 

Kirsten Walli 
Board Secretary 
Ontario Energy Board 
P.O. Box 2319, 27 th  Floor 
2300 Yonge Street 
Toronto, ON M4P 1E4 

Dear Ms. Walli: 

Re: 	Ontario Waterpower Association 
Application for Amendment to Hydro One Networks Inc. Electricity 
Distribution License ED-2003-0043 
Board File No: EB-2011-0067 

Further to the application filed by the Ontario Waterpower Association ("OWA") to 
amend the license of Hydro One Networks Inc., the OWA would confirm that it has 
delivered a copy of the application to Hydro One Networks Inc., Canadian Wind Energy 
Association, the Canadian Solar Industry Association and the Association of Power 
Producers of Ontario. 

If you have any questions regarding the contents of this letter please feel free to contact the 
undersigned at your earliest convenience. 

Yours truly, 

AIRD & BERLIS LLP 

Scott A. Stoll 

S S/hm 
Encl. 
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Brookfield Place, 181 Bay Street, Suite 1800, Box 754 Toronto, ON M5J 2T9 Canada 
416.863.1500 is  416.863.1515 
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